St. Charles Borromeo Parish 5891 Ridge Rd. Parma, OH 44129 440-884-3030 Fr. John T. Carlin, Pastor

11 May 2018

Dear St. Charles Borromeo School Parents:

The students in the Day School are counting down the days until summer vacation – so are the teachers! This has been another outstanding school year with many proud accomplishments. But there is always more to do.

As you know, there are no school-sponsored fund-raisers involving children at St. Charles School. Furthermore, our day school parents enjoy one of the lowest tuition rates in the Diocese. Raising the necessary funds for our school is adult work.

Our major parish fund-raiser is our Summer Carnival. Since I became pastor in 1987, the proceeds from our Carnivals have gone to improve our parish plant and to make significant major improvements and purchases for our school. Last year, as promised, the proceeds from Carnival 2017 provided an additional 60 Chromebooks for the kids as well as an enhanced school security system. Carnival 2018 will help give your children an all-concrete Charles Avenue playground.

Thank you to those day school parents who so willingly volunteer to help in a variety of ways throughout the year. The purpose of this letter is to remind you of the commitment made at our Parent Meeting in 2013: Day School parents will volunteer joyfully to help with Summer Carnival. First, parents are expected to sell the raffle tickets sent to your home. Additionally, as a school parent, you are expected to volunteer to help with set-up in the days prior to the Carnival, and/or to volunteer your assistance during the actual days of Carnival operation, Wednesday through Sunday, July 11-15.

Please indicate how you plan to help with our 2018 Summer Carnival. You may visit www.stcharlesonline.org/carnival and click on the link OR you may submit the hard copy found below. Please circle your preference of work assignment. Respond electronically or return the completed form to the School Office by Friday, May 18th. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. You will be contacted this summer to finalize your assignment. I look forward to working with you at the 2018 Carnival to benefit the children of our school.

Please Print: Parent Name: Email Address:				Phone:			
				Text Message: Yes or			No
Circle Your Choice: Set Up PhoneCalls			Ticket Cutting	Bingo	Casino		
Ki	tchen	Booth	Kid's Corner				
De Derein				Eileen M. Updegrove			